
 

 

 
 
13 August 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

VIVA LA MUSICA! 
JACKSON WIND / STRADIVARI / VOLARE ENSEMBLES CONCERT 

 
 
On Monday September 9, we will be hosting a combined ensembles concert entitled Viva La Musica in 
the Philip Harris Gym. 
 
This concert will feature Jackson Wind Ensemble, Stradivari Strings and Volare, and will be a fantastic 
opportunity for these ensembles to showcase their hard work for 2024. 
 
The concert will be held in the PHG commencing at 6:30pm. There will be no cost for entry, and it is 
anticipated that the concert will finish by 7:30pm.  
 
All students are asked to attend a warm-up and rehearsal in the PHG prior to the concert from 3:30pm-
5:30pm. The students will remain at PHG at the conclusion of the rehearsal with the option of pre-ordering 
dinner via TryBooking, to be facilitated by the Music Support Group. To pre-order dinner for your 
daughter, please follow this link: SushiOrder. Orders close on Tuesday 3 September at 5:00pm. 
 
We look forward to having many in attendance to support the students at this special event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Brad King 
Head of Performance 

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/clSsCZYMlXfP5yZmFzfxuBg_xH?domain=trybooking.com

